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Friday 26th September 2024  
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
Re: Important Update: New School Timings Effective from November 2024  
Following my previous letter regarding the proposed changes to our school timings, I am 
delighted to inform you that we received overwhelming positive feedback, with 91% of 
parents and carers in favour of the adjustment. I truly appreciate your support and input 
during this process.  
I am writing to officially confirm that, starting after the October half-term (Monday, 4th 
November 2024), Foulsham Primary School will adopt the following new timings:  
 

• School start time: 8:45am  
• School finish time: 3:15pm  
• Playground gates open: 8:30am  
• Whistle/bell to line up: 8.40am 
• Playground gates locked. 
 

Children will line up when the whistle or bell sounds at 8:40am and will be led into class by 
their teachers.  
Once again, I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and feedback. These new 
timings will help ensure that our children and young people can fulfil their potential in the 
classroom, while also meeting the expectation of a 32.5-hour minimum core school week.  
Kind regards,  

  
Mr M Elcock  
Federation Headteacher  
  

mailto:office@foulshamprimary.org.uk


 


